
                                                                                                                                                                                               

Wanaque River 
Attention Visitors 

Water will be released from Greenwood Lake into the 
Wanaque River beginning Tuesday, October 11, 2016.   

 

River users are reminded to exercise caution as water 
levels may change quickly. 


